
 

Internal 

 

Happy 30th anniversary  

 

We at Wibe-group want to congratulate Aste to your 30th anniversary and wish you many more 

successful years to come. I believe you will continue to have great success also in the future due to 

your great professionalism and integrity. We from Wibe consider Aste as one of our most loyal and 

sustainable partners in the cable management business and we appreciate your dedication. 

Our cooperation goes long way back but it’s not easy to find documentation from the early days. I did 

some digging in our archives and from what I can see we have been in cooperation for two decades 

and perhaps longer. I found some documents from 2002 and our contact person at that time was no 

other than the founder of Aste and your president of the management board, Andrzej Stelmasiewicz.  

Defem as we were called in the beginning have had some different shapes over the years, but we 

have always strived to have a good and respectful relation between our companies. Over time some 

persons have changed positions and new have stepped in. In the beginning it was Defem and then it 

was Wibe, and then Schneider Electric for quite some time and now it Is back to be Wibe. We see our 

self’s being in this constellation for many years ahead. 

Aste has been a solid and stabile partner all this time and we recognize some key persons that makes 

our great cooperation to what it is today together with new recruits.  

Over the years we have met some of you in different meeting and events and I have a few in mind. 

long time ago when Defem still was based in Anderstorp Sweden, we used to have distributors 

meetings when many of our global distributors was invited to Sweden for conferences in different 

location. This was always fruitful events and some after-event socializing lasted all night long with 

many laughs and memories. Unfortunately, the documentations of these late-night events are lost… 

We from Wibe-Group wish you a great anniversary and look forward to many years of cooperation 

between our great companies and we hope to see you in a near future. 

We hope that you will have nice festivities and celebrations, and most important of all:   

Entertain your self’s   

 

All the best from your Wibe friends. 

//Felix Bozic 
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